CPC2018-0285
ATTACHMENT 2

Community Association Letter

Marda Loop Communities Associntion

3130 16 Street 5W
Calgary, AB, T2T 4G7

February 8, 2018

Circulation Control

Planning & Development #8201
PO Box 2100 Station M

Calgary, AB, T2P 2M5
Email: CPAG.Circ@ calgary.ca

Attn: Madeleine Krizan madeleine. krizan@calgary.ca

SENT BY EMAIL

Dear Ms. Krizan;

RE: Community Association Feedback for LOC2018-0008

Thank you for allowing us the opportunity to provide comments on this application that reflect the vision
of the Marda Loop Communities Association (MLCA). The following comments have been written with
consideration towards what is best for our communities and our city.

The MLCA opposes this proposed land use redesignation. In an effort to provide a variety of housing
options with varying degrees of density within the communities we represent, we support maintaining
the few R-C1 lots that currently exist in our communities. The majority of the low density lots in our
communities are already designated to allow for discretionary backyard suites.

To-date the MLCA has not been contacted by the applicant or any members of the community. If you
have any questions regarding these comments, please contact Lauren Makar.

Respectfully,
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uren Makar Doug Fraser
Director — Planning & Development President
Marda Loop Communities Association Marda Loop Communities Association
development@mardaloocp.com president@mardaloop.com
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